UPDATE FROM OUR PASTOR PARISH RELATIONS TEAM

Hello Congregation,

We would like to update the congregation with our current progress as a PPR (Pastor Parish
Relations) Team. We have been working diligently to develop an evaluation tool for our
pastor to help us identify strengths, weaknesses, and to develop an action plan of growth.
As always, the intent of an evaluation is to identify areas that are working well and areas
that could use improvements. We are asking members of our congregation to fill out a
survey that will be coming out on October 1 in the next newsletter. Please be sure to look for
the link. A paper copy with mail-in options will be available to those who prefer them. The
survey will provide feedback on our current pastor, congregational teams, and processes.
Pastor Scott will be filling out a self-evaluation that was also created by the PPR team. The
goal will be to have the surveys reviewed and ready for presentation at the congregational
meeting at the end of January. Thank you in advance for taking the time to fill out this
survey. We are grateful and appreciative of your time and thoughts!

Submitted by Sarah Riemer, PPR Team member

A NOTE OF RESIGNATION FROM OUR FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR
Church Friends,

| am saddened but also excited to announce that | have changed jobs from Novatech to a
different company in the same field. The now familiar Novatech van parked at church is
replaced by Rhyme, as | started the new job on August 14. This is a great opportunity for
me, however, because of the nature of the new job, | will not have time to continue as
Financial Administrator.

| will continue doing the job of Financial Administrator as best as | can until a replacement
can be found. My resignation will be finalized after | can be confident in a replacement. |

expect to still be involved on a volunteer basis moving forward.

If you know of someone who is interested and able to fill the position, please let us know so
we can reach out to them.

This has been a great experience for me and | am happy to have served in this way.

Sincerely,
Phil Stepanski
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